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Registration fees for attending church events are not tax-deductible. Attendee 

contributions toward the cost of food or lodging at an event are also NOT tax-

deductible. Furthermore, donation receipts will not be provided for attendees who 

choose to contribute above and beyond their personal food/lodging/materials 

expenses. Please be sure to announce these guidelines in advance to the attendees. 

 

Those with questions may contact the Finance Department at: 408-260-0257 x 103. 

 

Thank you, 

ROLCC Office 


